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Good afternoon, James:

I have two quick clarification questions regarding the referenced amendment request, for
which NRC’s review is ongoing.

1. Is the Ste. information needed to be listed on the license in Condition No. 10
(location of use). Or is the address as currently listed adequate to meet 
PharmaLogic’s (your) needs?

2. Is the only substantive change to the license the increased Ge-68/Ga-68 possession 
limits? For example, has the generator breakthrough testing policy been updated 
from information previously submitted to NRC?

Please note that this review is limited to the possession limit increase only. The updated
decommissioning funding plan (DFP), decommissioning cost estimate (DCE), Financial
Assurance certification, and Standby Trust Agreement are being reviewed separately. NRC
will need a financial assurance instrument (surety bond, letter of credit, etc.) in-house prior
to accepting DFP/DCE, STA, and certification. We will be in touch soon regarding that
review.

If you could reply via email or letter (electronic pdf attached to an email is fine) within 14
days (on or before July 6, 2023), that is appreciated.

Thank you,

Sara

Sara A. Forster, Health Physicist
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission - Region III
Division of Radiological Safety & Security
Materials Licensing Branch
2443 Warrenville Rd. - Ste. 210
Lisle, IL 60532-4352
sara.forster@nrc.gov
Direct: (630) 829-9892
Facsimile: (630) 515-1078

From: James Nunn <jnunn@radiopharmacy.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2023 10:03 AM
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To: Tammy Tomczak <Tammy.Tomczak@nrc.gov>
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Amendment Status

Tammy,

21-32190-01MD

Thanks

james

James P. Nunn, MS, CHP, DABR
Corporate Radiation Safety Officer | PharmaLogic Holdings Corp.
mobile +1 540 239 0224
email jnunn@radiopharmacy.com
website www.radiopharmacy.com
Follow us on LinkedIn

From: Tammy Tomczak <Tammy.Tomczak@nrc.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2023 11:02 AM
To: James Nunn <jnunn@radiopharmacy.com>
Cc: Dana Suttle <dsuttle@radiopharmacy.com>
Subject: RE: Amendment Status

Good morning, James,

Can you please provide me with the license number for the license that you requested be
amended? 

Thank you,
Tammy

From: James Nunn <jnunn@radiopharmacy.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2023 9:27 AM
To: R3-DRSSMail Resource <R3-DRSSMail.Resource@nrc.gov>
Cc: Dana Suttle <dsuttle@radiopharmacy.com>
Subject: [External_Sender] Amendment Status

NRC Region 3,

PharmaLogic has submitted an amendment request for our Traverse City Michigan pharmacy in
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August of 2022 and again in April of 2023 to increase our possession limit for Ge-Ga generators.  We
have heard no response from either of these requests.  Can the license review team at R3 please
look into this issue and see what needs to be done to act on this request?

Thanks in advance.

James

James P. Nunn, MS, CHP, DABR
Corporate Radiation Safety Officer | PharmaLogic Holdings Corp.
mobile +1 540 239 0224
email jnunn@radiopharmacy.com
website www.radiopharmacy.com
Follow us on LinkedIn
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